
+ 
CATHOLIC CHURCH EPPING 

 

WE REGRET THAT DUE TO THE CORONA 

VIRUS WE WILL NOT HAVE MASS OR     

PUBLIC SERVICES IN THIS CHURCH,         

AND FOR PEOPLE’S SAFETY 

THE CHURCH IS NOT OPEN TO 

THE PUBLIC AT PRESENT. 

 

WE PRAY FOR ALL AFFECTED BY 

 THE CORONA VIRUS AND THAT 

THE PANDEMIC WILL SOON END. 

 

GOD BLESS & PROTECT YOU & YOURS. 

 

Fr. JOHN McGRATH 

PARISH PRIEST 


